EPRA

Return to Retail (R2R) Incentive Program
Prince Edward Island

1.0 Background

The Return to Retail Incentive Program (R2R Program) provides a consistent and
harmonized solution for qualified EPRA stewards to collect regulated end-of-life-electronic
(EOLE) products and work with Recycler Qualification Office (RQO)-verified processors to
transport and responsibly recycle these materials. This will:

1. Allow the reporting of these items and their associated volumes within the local EPRA
program.

2. Provide the R2R Retailer, as a generator of End-of-Life-Electronics (EOLE), the opportunity
to collect and responsibly recycle the EOLE.

3. Allow the R2R Retailer and Processor to negotiate compensation for the material collection
and for services not provided within the existing local EPRA program.

Under the R2R Program, retailers who have been registered by the program must contract with
an RQO-verified processor to provide transportation and recycling of program material. The
Processor will be paid by the program. Processors may obtain R2R incentive rates by
contacting the Program Manager.

Processor recycling and transportation rates are subject to change at the discretion of EPRA
without prior notice.
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